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19 July 2022 
 
Dear Graeme,  
 
I would like to welcome you to your new role as Chair of the Scottish Fiscal Commission (the 
Commission).  I am writing, post publication of the Resource Spending Review (RSR), to 
confirm indicative funding for the Commission in line with the Commission’s Framework 
document and OECD best practice for Independent Fiscal Institutions.  
 
The Cabinet Secretary for Finance and the Economy wrote to your predecessor on 31 March 
setting out indictitive funding for 2023-24 and 2024-25 and actual funding for the current 
financial year.  The Cabinet Secretary’s letter also stated that officials would write to you to 
confirm the position post RSR.  I can confirm the amounts, as set out below, remain 
unchanged and include in full the Commission’s request for additional funding to support 
your work on longer term fiscal sustainability reporting. These figures reflect recent RSR 
exchanges regarding the Commission’s projected expenditure and can be reviewed if 
circumstances change. 
 

 
I would like to thank the Commission for its cooperation and engagement during the RSR 
process in helping establish the current indicative funding position. I look forward to working 
with you moving forward. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
ANDREW SCOTT 
Director of Tax and Revenues 

2022-23 2023-24 (indicative) 2024-25 (indicative) 

£2,303,000 £2,383,000 £2,557,000 
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